
Meaningful, Purposeful Writing, 
and Social Justice:

A Virtual Collaborative Conversation 
 with UCSC Multiple Subject Cooperating Teachers

facilitated by the Central CA Writing Project

Saturday, April 24, 2021
10:30 am – 11:30 am

Please register by April 22

As we return to our classrooms, 
we have many priorities and little time before the end of the school year.

What are you doing and saying to engage all of your 
students in sharing and learning as you continue to build 

classroom communities based on trust
 and social justice? 

What meaningful, purposeful
 writing will your students 

do in your classroom? 

Please contact Esperanza Zamora for more information at zamora@ucsc.edu.             www.ccwritingproject.org


